FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER

SR 802/Lake Worth Road at Haverhill Road Intersection
Improvement Project

City of Greenacres

Palm Beach County, FL

Financial Project ID: 443843-1-52-01, 02

SR 802/Lake Worth Road at Haverhill Road Intersection Improvement Project

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is pleased to provide information for the State Road (SR) 802/
Lake Worth at Haverhill Road Intersection Improvements Project in the City of Greenacres in Palm Beach County.

Construction Cost: $1.3 Million

Construction Start: February 2024

Anticipated Completion: Summer 2024

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS
e Milling and resurfacing the existing roadway

e Modifying the median to improve motorist safety

e Replacing the traffic signal mast arm located at the
northeast corner of SR 802/Lake Worth Road and
Haverhill Road

e Installing curb and gutter, sidewalk, driveways, and bus
stop pads

e Improving pavement markings, signage, and
signalization

e Upgrading pedestrian signals and curb ramps to meet
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) standards

TRAFFIC IMPACTS

e  Work will occur in two phases to minimize impacts to
the traveling public

e Single lane closures on SR 802/Lake Worth Road and
Haverhill Road are permitted around-the-clock during
active construction work

e Double lane closures on SR 802/Lake Worth Road and
Haverhill Road are permitted Monday through Sunday
9:00 p.m. to 7:00 a.m.

e Additional information about lane closures, detours,
and pedestrian impacts will be provided in the weekly
traffic report distributed by FDOT and can be viewed
using the following link: FDOT Palm Beach County
Construction (d4fdot.com)

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA
Instagram/X: @MyFDOT_SEFL

Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL

Project website: www.d4fdot.com

CONTACT INFORMATION

Kim Creech — FDOT Project Manager
kim.creech@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 608-0636

Jose Sotomayor, P.E. — Project Administrator
jsotomayor@eismanrusso.com or (305) 726-4066

Melissa Readling — Community Outreach Specialist
mreadling@corradino.com or (772) 577-8803

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods,
enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.

Please contact the Community Outreach Specialist, Melissa Readling, to be added to project email notification lists. Para informacion y preguntas en Espafiol, por favor

llame al (954) 777-4302.





